
From: Lawyer, Dennis
To: Thomas.Kellogg@uvm.edu
Subject: University of Vermont, Request for Additional Information Concerning Financial Assurance, Control 611158
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:50:00 AM

Dear Mr. Kellogg,
 
This is in reference to your financial assurance submitted in letter dated January 3, 2019,
for Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. 44-00728-13, Docket No. 03013022. In
order to continue our review, we need the following additional information:
 

1.    10 CFR 30.35(e) requires in part, that each decommissioning funding plant must
contain: a description that includes the means for adjusting cost estimates and
associated funding levels periodically over the life of the facility; and an adjustment
as necessary to account for changes in costs.  Please provide the means for
adjusting cost estimates and associated funding levels periodically over the life of
the facility (i.e. What method you will use to determine your decommissioning costs
in the future).

 
2.    The Certification of Financial Assurance dated December 19, 2018, as well as

Appendix B of your decommissioning funding plan, did not accurately reflect the
amount of material on your license.  You may either send in a new Certification of
Financial Assurance or state that we can still use the Certification of Financial
Assurance dated June 8, 2015.

 
3.    Your letter dated January 3, 2019, used our previous address at 475 Allendale

Road.  Please update all your records so this does not happen in the future.  We
have been located at 2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406
since May 7, 2012.

 
We will continue our review upon receipt of this information.  Please reply to my attention at
the Region 1 Office (Address below) and refer to Mail Control No. 611158.  If you have
technical questions regarding this letter, please call me at (610) 337-5366.
 
Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter.  The letter may be scanned and
submitted as a pdf document attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to
(610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail.  If we do not receive a reply from you
within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail.
 
Region 1 Office Mailing Address:  Licensing Assistance Team, US Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region I, 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406-
2713.
 
 
Dennis Lawyer
U.S. NRC Region 1
Health Physicist
610-337-5366
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